
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2014 9:33:27 AM 
Subject: meetings

Katherine -  I talked with Sen. Peeler yesterday about meeting with the Governor after the election and before the 
trip. Will you please look at Wednesday, November 12th -  no earlier than 11:00 a.m.?! I think you said she leaves the 
13th. The 11th is Veteran's Day and Peeler is always in Union at an event that day. If the 12th won't work -  maybe 
sometime the afternoon of the 10th.

Also -  the Limestone Lacrosse team -  national champions. They will be at the State House on Tuesday, January 20th. 
They are to be introduced in the Senate and House around 12. Could the Governor do a meet/greet and photo 
around 1:00??

Thank you!
Martha
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